
From:
To: -- City Clerk
Subject: #11 Flood and SLR Mapping updates
Date: Monday, January 8, 2024 5:06:24 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from smileybev@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Hoping this is not too late.

For City Council:

I support David Keller's letter and any comments he may make at the meeting. I have found
him to be knowledgeable and I trust his evaluations.

I have lived in Petaluma since 1974 and see how pressure from developers has blinded city
administration from seeing the problems with new plans.

Hoping this time around, we will not be fooled again, and will treat our changing environment
with the respect and seriousness it requires.

Regards,
Beverly Alexander

, Petaluma, CA 

"Hope is not the conviction that something will turn out well, but the certainty that it is
worth doing, no matter how it turns out." - Vaclav Havel




